
 

 

 
ADDENDUM ONE 

QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS 
 

FOR ITB 6701 OF 
 
 
Date:  July 15, 2022 
 
To:  All Bidders  
 
From:  Robert Taylor, Procurement Contract Officer 

AS Materiel State Purchasing Bureau 
 
RE:  Addendum for Invitation to Bid (ITB) 6701OF to be opened July 26, 2022 at 2:00 P.M. Central 

Time 
 
 

ITB 
Following are the changes made to the above mentioned ITB.  The changes are to be considered 
as part of the Invitation to Bid.  It is the Bidder’s responsibility to check the State Purchasing Bureau 
website for all addenda or amendments. 

Question 
Number 

ITB 
Section 

Reference 

ITB 
Page 

Number 

Change State Response 

1   Would there be any 
way you could extend 
the due date for this 
bid? I just spoke with 
Anjail. She said we 
are expecting to have 
2023 pricing available 
by the end of this 
month. Just asking if 
you could extend it out 
a couple of weeks. 
We would greatly 
appreciate that if you 
could. 

In order to increase competition in the 
bid process. The State of Nebraska is 
extending the date of bid opening to 
August 9th, 2022 @ 2pm Central Time. 
 

2   The opening bid for 
trucks is scheduled for 
July 26th. Ram 
current does not have 
pricing for 2023 model 
year, although we are 
expecting it by month 
end. When does this 
bid close? Is there 
potential for an 
extension? 

In order to increase competition in the 
bid process. The State of Nebraska is 
extending the date of bid opening to 
August 9th, 2022 @ 2pm Central Time. 
 

 
 
This addendum will become part of the ITB and should be acknowledged with the Invitation to Bid    
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